Juvenile Girls Report AGM 2018.

Juvenile Captain Rebecca Wall was nominated for 2018 with Darren Daly and they had their drive in with the Captain Ray and Lady Captain Laura.

In February a meeting for the Cadets/Juveniles was held in Westmastown. Golfer of the Year 2018 is Rebecca Wall, She started this year with a handicap of 19.7 and has dropped to 13.

Our Juvenile Captain kindly sponsored prizes to the Cadets in June. The girls were delighted with their prizes.

Shannon Mohan played some great golf winning 2 ILGU Medals July and August.

Rebecca Wall is our Juvenile Golfer of the Year and will receive a Trophy to record this achievement.

Tony Judd ran golf lessons for the cadets and this was a great success as once again the ILGU did not award the grant for coaching lessons.

With the help of some Parents, Geraldine Finnegan, Fiona Dowling and Brid McGee took the girls out on the course and played a few holes.

Our girls played in the Fingal League, The Juveniles played in a 18 hole stableford competition and the Cadets played in a scramble. This was a great success.

Thanks to Martine Denihan who organised this event, Forrest Little were proud to hold one of these competitions.

Our Lady President Ann held a scramble in September for the girls and it was a very enjoyable afternoon with lots of prizes.

The ILGU Club Medal Winner is Rebecca Wall for the year.